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I support this bill to prohibit the continued use of plastic bags by retailers and 

restaurants. As plastics and microplastics are increasingly being linked with pollution 

in our ecosystems and personal physical systems, it is way past time we take 

affirmative action to reduce the proliferation of plastic in our state. This is an easy 

place to start, again.  Please support this bill and keep a bit of plastic out of our 

waterways, lands and bodies. Thanks. 


